Better Water Well Systems, Inc.
348 Smith Ridge Road
South Salem, New York 10590

August 25,2021

The process to complete the S.E.D. lead testing for the Katonah Lewisboro School
District has been a long and time-consuming task. The O & M department at the
school has been working along with us at Better Water Wells to make sure the
testing procedure was following all the regulations required to have accurate
results. This included labeling every sink, water fountain, bottle fill and ice
machine in every school. Re mapping all the schools with the correct sink number,
noting what sinks were mixed water and noting what sinks / fountains were to be
tested or not and activating and flushing water fountains that have been out of
service for over a year (due to covid) etc. Mike Lavoie and his crew were very
involved with the process needed to make sure the lead testing was completed
and up to regulation. We look forward to working with Mike and the O&M
department in the future to continue providing clean, safe drinking water to the
students and staff of the Katonah Lewisboro School District.

Thank you,
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Wendy Wakeman

Public Water Supply Secretary
Better Water Wells Inc.




